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  The Official CHFI Study Guide (Exam 312-49) Dave
Kleiman,2011-08-31 This is the official CHFI
(Computer Hacking Forensics Investigator) study
guide for professionals studying for the forensics
exams and for professionals needing the skills to
identify an intruder's footprints and properly
gather the necessary evidence to prosecute. The
EC-Council offers certification for ethical
hacking and computer forensics. Their ethical
hacker exam has become very popular as an industry
gauge and we expect the forensics exam to follow
suit. Material is presented in a logical learning
sequence: a section builds upon previous sections
and a chapter on previous chapters. All concepts,
simple and complex, are defined and explained when
they appear for the first time. This book
includes: Exam objectives covered in a chapter are
clearly explained in the beginning of the chapter,
Notes and Alerts highlight crucial points, Exam’s
Eye View emphasizes the important points from the
exam’s perspective, Key Terms present definitions
of key terms used in the chapter, Review Questions
contains the questions modeled after real exam
questions based on the material covered in the
chapter. Answers to the questions are presented
with explanations. Also included is a full
practice exam modeled after the real exam. The
only study guide for CHFI, provides 100% coverage
of all exam objectives. CHFI Training runs
hundreds of dollars for self tests to thousands of
dollars for classroom training.
  Data Recovery Tips & Solutions: Windows, Linux,
and BSD Kris Kaspersky,2006 This comprehensive
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manual covers three areas in which system
administrators must be proficient to successfully
recover data: the structure and operating
principles of the most popular file systems,
automatic data recovery techniques, and manual
recovery techniques used in cases of total data
destruction. Data recovery from hard drives and
optical storage in Windows, BSD, and Linux file
systems is described, as are automatic recovery
utilities, manual and automatic recovery of
deleted files on ext2/ext3 partitions and NTFS
partitions, formatted NTFS partitions and deleted
UFS/FFS files, RAID data recovery, media
restoration with physical damage, and data loss
prevention.
  Innovations In Digital Forensics Suryadipta
Majumdar,Paria Shirani,Lingyu Wang,2023-06-21
Digital forensics deals with the investigation of
cybercrimes. With the growing deployment of cloud
computing, mobile computing, and digital banking
on the internet, the nature of digital forensics
has evolved in recent years, and will continue to
do so in the near future.This book presents state-
of-the-art techniques to address imminent
challenges in digital forensics. In particular, it
focuses on cloud forensics, Internet-of-Things
(IoT) forensics, and network forensics,
elaborating on innovative techniques, including
algorithms, implementation details and performance
analysis, to demonstrate their practicality and
efficacy. The innovations presented in this volume
are designed to help various stakeholders with the
state-of-the-art digital forensics techniques to
understand the real world problems. Lastly, the
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book will answer the following questions: How do
the innovations in digital forensics evolve with
the emerging technologies? What are the newest
challenges in the field of digital forensics?
  Advances in Digital Forensics Mark
Pollitt,Sujeet Shenoi,2006-03-28 Digital forensics
deals with the acquisition, preservation,
examination, analysis and presentation of
electronic evidence. Networked computing, wireless
communications and portable electronic devices
have expanded the role of digital forensics beyond
traditional computer crime investigations.
Practically every crime now involves some aspect
of digital evidence; digital forensics provides
the techniques and tools to articulate this
evidence. Digital forensics also has myriad
intelligence applications. Furthermore, it has a
vital role in information assurance –
investigations of security breaches yield valuable
information that can be used to design more secure
systems. Advances in Digital Forensics describes
original research results and innovative
applications in the emerging discipline of digital
forensics. In addition, it highlights some of the
major technical and legal issues related to
digital evidence and electronic crime
investigations. The areas of coverage include:
Themes and Issues in Digital Forensics
Investigative Techniques Network Forensics
Portable Electronic Device Forensics Linux and
File System Forensics Applications and Techniques
This book is the first volume of a new series
produced by the International Federation for
Information Processing (IFIP) Working Group 11.9
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on Digital Forensics, an international community
of scientists, engineers and practitioners
dedicated to advancing the state of the art of
research and practice in digital forensics. The
book contains a selection of twenty-five edited
papers from the First Annual IFIP WG 11.9
Conference on Digital Forensics, held at the
National Center for Forensic Science, Orlando,
Florida, USA in February 2005. Advances in Digital
Forensics is an important resource for
researchers, faculty members and graduate
students, as well as for practitioners and
individuals engaged in research and development
efforts for the law enforcement and intelligence
communities. Mark Pollitt is President of Digital
Evidence Professional Services, Inc., Ellicott
City, Maryland, USA. Mr. Pollitt, who is retired
from the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI),
served as the Chief of the FBI's Computer Analysis
Response Team, and Director of the Regional
Computer Forensic Laboratory National Program.
Sujeet Shenoi is the F.P. Walter Professor of
Computer Science and a principal with the Center
for Information Security at the University of
Tulsa, Tulsa, Oklahoma, USA. For more information
about the 300 other books in the IFIP series,
please visit www.springeronline.com. For more
information about IFIP, please visit www.ifip.org.
  File Data Recovery Mathew Blank,2014-12-10 Data
loss can be happened either human made cause or
system failure. If we know the reasons of data
loss, we can reduce our data loss. In this section
of this book, I'll introduce you with most common
reason of data loss. After reading this book, you
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will be able to take necessary steps to protect
your data from loss & recover it. What You'll Get
Inside: Data Loss Reason of Data Loss 1) System
Failure Prevention 2) Human Errors 3) Software
Corruption 4) Computer viruses and Malware 5)
Natural Disasters What is Data Recovery? How Data
Recovery Process Work File Data Recovery for Hard
Drive How you can determine a Physical Hard Drive
Failure When you will have to Recover Hard Drive
Recovering Hard Drive Deleted File Recovery
[Windows] Formatted Drive Recovery RAW Recovery
Recovering Files on Partition is lost File/Data
Recovery for unreachable partition File Recovery
in case all the Partitions are lost File Data
Recovery for Mac Introduction to MAC Undelete
files on MAC Recovering deleted file from Trash
Why deleted data is recoverable File recovery in
MAC Hard Drive Data Recovery for MAC Lost
Partition Recovery in MAC Recovering Data from
Lost Partition File Data Recovery for USB What is
USB Flash Drive Reason of losing files from USB
Flash Drive Recovering File from Formatted USB
Drive Recovering Lost Data from Pen Drive Reasons
of File/Data Loss on Pen Drive Recovering Pen
Drive Data (Using EaseUs Data Recovery Software)
File Data Recovery for Memory Card & SD Card
Reasons and Solutions of Data Loss File Data
Recovery for Android Reason of Data Loss on
Android Recovering Lost Data File Data Recovery
For iPhone Reason of Data Losing on I-Phone
Recovering iPhone Data Process 1 [Restoring data
directly from iPhone] Process 2 [Restoring data
from iTunes Backup] Process 3 [Restoring data from
iCloud Backup] Data Recovery Software's Data
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Recovery Software for PC 1. Recuva 2. Pandora
Recovery 3. Puran File Recovery 4. Glary Undelete
5. SoftPerfect File Recovery 6. EaseUS Data
Recovery Wizard 7. Wise Data Recovery 8.
Restoration 9. Free Undelete 10. ADRC Data
Recovery Tools Data Recovery Software for Android
1. Android Data Recovery 2 Data Recovery for
Android 3. iCare Recovery 4. Data Recovery from
Google Store 5. MyJad Android Data Recovery Take a
Sneak Peak Inside (page 12): Mac is the one of the
most favorite operating system to users. It is
introduced by Apple Inc. From the very beginning
of the release Mac has won users mind. The
developer of Mac has worked to give maximum
protection to their user's data. However, like
windows Mac users also face problem of data
losing. Reason of data losing is same as data
losing on Windows. Now I am going to describe how
you can recover files on MAC using a small
software called EaseUs Data Recovery. It allows
users to quickly get deleted, damaged or formatted
data.
  Information Systems Security Vallipuram
Muthukkumarasamy,Sithu D. Sudarsan,Rudrapatna K.
Shyamasundar,2023-12-08 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the19th International
Conference on Information Systems Security, ICISS
2023, held in Raipur, India, during December
16–20, 2023. The 18 full papers and 10 short
papers included in this book were carefully
reviewed and selected from 78 submissions. They
are organized in topical sections as follows:
systems security, network security, security in
AI/ML, privacy, cryptography, blockchains.
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  Pro Linux System Administration James
Turnbull,Dennis Matotek,Peter
Lieverdink,2009-09-01 We can all be Linux experts,
provided we invest the time in learning the craft
of Linux administration. Pro Linux System
Administration makes it easy for small- to
medium–sized businesses to enter the world of
zero–cost software running on Linux and covers all
the distros you might want to use, including Red
Hat, Ubuntu, Debian, and CentOS. Authors, and
systems infrastructure experts James Turnbull,
Peter Lieverdink, and Dennis Matotek take a
layered, component–based approach to open source
business systems, while training system
administrators as the builders of business
infrastructure. If you want to implement a SOHO or
SMB Linux infrastructure, Pro Linux System
Administration clearly demonstrates everything you
need. You'll find this book also provides a solid
framework to move forward and expand your business
and associated IT capabilities, and you'll benefit
from the expertise and experienced guidance of the
authors. Pro Linux System Administration covers An
introduction to using Linux and free and open
source software to cheaply and efficiently manage
your business A layered model that allows your
infrastructure to grow with your business Easy and
simple–to–understand instructions including
configurations, examples, and extensive real–world
hints and tips
  Cyber Security and Digital Forensics Sabyasachi
Pramanik,Mangesh M. Ghonge,Ramchandra
Mangrulkar,Dac-Nhuong Le,2022-01-12 CYBER SECURITY
AND DIGITAL FORENSICS Cyber security is an
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incredibly important issue that is constantly
changing, with new methods, processes, and
technologies coming online all the time. Books
like this are invaluable to professionals working
in this area, to stay abreast of all of these
changes. Current cyber threats are getting more
complicated and advanced with the rapid evolution
of adversarial techniques. Networked computing and
portable electronic devices have broadened the
role of digital forensics beyond traditional
investigations into computer crime. The overall
increase in the use of computers as a way of
storing and retrieving high-security information
requires appropriate security measures to protect
the entire computing and communication scenario
worldwide. Further, with the introduction of the
internet and its underlying technology, facets of
information security are becoming a primary
concern to protect networks and cyber
infrastructures from various threats. This
groundbreaking new volume, written and edited by a
wide range of professionals in this area, covers
broad technical and socio-economic perspectives
for the utilization of information and
communication technologies and the development of
practical solutions in cyber security and digital
forensics. Not just for the professional working
in the field, but also for the student or academic
on the university level, this is a must-have for
any library. Audience: Practitioners, consultants,
engineers, academics, and other professionals
working in the areas of cyber analysis, cyber
security, homeland security, national defense, the
protection of national critical infrastructures,
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cyber-crime, cyber vulnerabilities, cyber-attacks
related to network systems, cyber threat reduction
planning, and those who provide leadership in
cyber security management both in public and
private sectors
  Incident Response Douglas Schweitzer,2003 *
Incident response and forensic investigation are
the processes of detecting attacks and properly
extracting evidence to report the crime and
conduct audits to prevent future attacks * This
much-needed reference covers the methodologies for
incident response and computer forensics, Federal
Computer Crime law information and evidence
requirements, legal issues, and working with law
enforcement * Details how to detect, collect, and
eradicate breaches in e-mail and malicious code *
CD-ROM is packed with useful tools that help
capture and protect forensic data; search volumes,
drives, and servers for evidence; and rebuild
systems quickly after evidence has been obtained
  Digital Evidence and Computer Crime Eoghan
Casey,2004-03-08 Required reading for anyone
involved in computer investigations or computer
administration!
  Que's Guide to Data Recovery Scott Mueller,Alan
C. Elliott,1991 From the author of Que's
bestselling Upgrading and Repairing PCs comes an
expert guide explaining how to retrieve lost or
damaged data, implant system security, and prevent
and recover from computer viruses. Introduces a
variety of utility programs.
  Data Recovery for Normal People Allan
Hall,2016-11-25 If you have ever deleted a file
accidentally or had a hard drive fail and take all
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your precious data with then this book is for you.
From the simplest procedures of restoring files
from your recycle bin to completely disassembling
a hard drive to replace a bad head, you will find
it covered in here. Tips and tricks from over
thirty years of working on computers are here with
plenty of images accompanying the text. Written
for the typical computer user with virtually no
technical experience, or for the novice computer
technician who wants to add basic data recovery to
their toolbox, either reader is bound to find a
treasure trove of useful information covering all
three of the major computer platforms; Windows,
Macintosh and Linux. Learn to: * Undelete
accidentally deleted files * Restore deleted
partitions and file systems * Copy or clone drives
even when malfunctioning * Identify
characteristics and work with a variety of file
systems * Recover files from drives that will not
boot * Create bootable media for Windows, Mac and
Linux machines * Backup your data to prevent
future data loss * Permanently delete data so that
it cannot be recovered * Talk to the customer
about their options
  Learning Android Forensics Rohit Tamma,Donnie
Tindall,2015-04-30 If you are a forensic analyst
or an information security professional wanting to
develop your knowledge of Android forensics, then
this is the book for you. Some basic knowledge of
the Android mobile platform is expected.
  Data Hiding Michael T. Raggo,Chet
Hosmer,2012-12-31 As data hiding detection and
forensic techniques have matured, people are
creating more advanced stealth methods for spying,
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corporate espionage, terrorism, and cyber warfare
all to avoid detection. Data Hiding provides an
exploration into the present day and next
generation of tools and techniques used in covert
communications, advanced malware methods and data
concealment tactics. The hiding techniques
outlined include the latest technologies including
mobile devices, multimedia, virtualization and
others. These concepts provide corporate,
goverment and military personnel with the
knowledge to investigate and defend against
insider threats, spy techniques, espionage,
advanced malware and secret communications. By
understanding the plethora of threats, you will
gain an understanding of the methods to defend
oneself from these threats through detection,
investigation, mitigation and prevention. Provides
many real-world examples of data concealment on
the latest technologies including iOS, Android,
VMware, MacOS X, Linux and Windows 7 Dives deep
into the less known approaches to data hiding,
covert communications, and advanced malware
Includes never before published information about
next generation methods of data hiding Outlines a
well-defined methodology for countering threats
Looks ahead at future predictions for data hiding
  File System Forensic Analysis Brian
Carrier,2005-03-17 The Definitive Guide to File
System Analysis: Key Concepts and Hands-on
Techniques Most digital evidence is stored within
the computer's file system, but understanding how
file systems work is one of the most technically
challenging concepts for a digital investigator
because there exists little documentation. Now,
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security expert Brian Carrier has written the
definitive reference for everyone who wants to
understand and be able to testify about how file
system analysis is performed. Carrier begins with
an overview of investigation and computer
foundations and then gives an authoritative,
comprehensive, and illustrated overview of
contemporary volume and file systems: Crucial
information for discovering hidden evidence,
recovering deleted data, and validating your
tools. Along the way, he describes data
structures, analyzes example disk images, provides
advanced investigation scenarios, and uses today's
most valuable open source file system analysis
tools—including tools he personally developed.
Coverage includes Preserving the digital crime
scene and duplicating hard disks for dead analysis
Identifying hidden data on a disk's Host Protected
Area (HPA) Reading source data: Direct versus BIOS
access, dead versus live acquisition, error
handling, and more Analyzing DOS, Apple, and GPT
partitions; BSD disk labels; and Sun Volume Table
of Contents using key concepts, data structures,
and specific techniques Analyzing the contents of
multiple disk volumes, such as RAID and disk
spanning Analyzing FAT, NTFS, Ext2, Ext3, UFS1,
and UFS2 file systems using key concepts, data
structures, and specific techniques Finding
evidence: File metadata, recovery of deleted
files, data hiding locations, and more Using The
Sleuth Kit (TSK), Autopsy Forensic Browser, and
related open source tools When it comes to file
system analysis, no other book offers this much
detail or expertise. Whether you're a digital
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forensics specialist, incident response team
member, law enforcement officer, corporate
security specialist, or auditor, this book will
become an indispensable resource for forensic
investigations, no matter what analysis tools you
use.
  Secure Cloud Computing Sushil Jajodia,Krishna
Kant,Pierangela Samarati,Anoop Singhal,Vipin
Swarup,Cliff Wang,2014-01-23 This book presents a
range of cloud computing security challenges and
promising solution paths. The first two chapters
focus on practical considerations of cloud
computing. In Chapter 1, Chandramouli, Iorga, and
Chokani describe the evolution of cloud computing
and the current state of practice, followed by the
challenges of cryptographic key management in the
cloud. In Chapter 2, Chen and Sion present a
dollar cost model of cloud computing and explore
the economic viability of cloud computing with and
without security mechanisms involving
cryptographic mechanisms. The next two chapters
address security issues of the cloud
infrastructure. In Chapter 3, Szefer and Lee
describe a hardware-enhanced security architecture
that protects the confidentiality and integrity of
a virtual machine’s memory from an untrusted or
malicious hypervisor. In Chapter 4, Tsugawa et al.
discuss the security issues introduced when
Software-Defined Networking (SDN) is deployed
within and across clouds. Chapters 5-9 focus on
the protection of data stored in the cloud. In
Chapter 5, Wang et al. present two storage
isolation schemes that enable cloud users with
high security requirements to verify that their
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disk storage is isolated from some or all other
users, without any cooperation from cloud service
providers. In Chapter 6, De Capitani di Vimercati,
Foresti, and Samarati describe emerging approaches
for protecting data stored externally and for
enforcing fine-grained and selective accesses on
them, and illustrate how the combination of these
approaches can introduce new privacy risks. In
Chapter 7, Le, Kant, and Jajodia explore data
access challenges in collaborative enterprise
computing environments where multiple parties
formulate their own authorization rules, and
discuss the problems of rule consistency,
enforcement, and dynamic updates. In Chapter 8,
Smith et al. address key challenges to the
practical realization of a system that supports
query execution over remote encrypted data without
exposing decryption keys or plaintext at the
server. In Chapter 9, Sun et al. provide an
overview of secure search techniques over
encrypted data, and then elaborate on a scheme
that can achieve privacy-preserving multi-keyword
text search. The next three chapters focus on the
secure deployment of computations to the cloud. In
Chapter 10, Oktay el al. present a risk-based
approach for workload partitioning in hybrid
clouds that selectively outsources data and
computation based on their level of sensitivity.
The chapter also describes a vulnerability
assessment framework for cloud computing
environments. In Chapter 11, Albanese et al.
present a solution for deploying a mission in the
cloud while minimizing the mission’s exposure to
known vulnerabilities, and a cost-effective
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approach to harden the computational resources
selected to support the mission. In Chapter 12,
Kontaxis et al. describe a system that generates
computational decoys to introduce uncertainty and
deceive adversaries as to which data and
computation is legitimate. The last section of the
book addresses issues related to security
monitoring and system resilience. In Chapter 13,
Zhou presents a secure, provenance-based
capability that captures dependencies between
system states, tracks state changes over time, and
that answers attribution questions about the
existence, or change, of a system’s state at a
given time. In Chapter 14, Wu et al. present a
monitoring capability for multicore architectures
that runs monitoring threads concurrently with
user or kernel code to constantly check for
security violations. Finally, in Chapter 15, Hasan
Cam describes how to manage the risk and
resilience of cyber-physical systems by employing
controllability and observability techniques for
linear and non-linear systems.
  Linux System Administration M. Carling,Stephen
Degler,James Dennis,2000 Authors M. Carling and
Jim Dennis provide system administrators with
expert advice on managing their Linux systems on a
daily basis. In-depth coverage delves into the
issues of integrating Linux into corporate
heterogeneous network environments.
  Handbook of Information Security, Threats,
Vulnerabilities, Prevention, Detection, and
Management Hossein Bidgoli,2006-03-13 The Handbook
of Information Security is a definitive 3-volume
handbook that offers coverage of both established
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and cutting-edge theories and developments on
information and computer security. The text
contains 180 articles from over 200 leading
experts, providing the benchmark resource for
information security, network security,
information privacy, and information warfare.
  Red Hat Linux Richard Petersen,Ibrahim
Haddad,2003 This comprehensive guide offers busy
network administrators clear and
conciseinformation for daily on-the-job tasks--all
in a handy, portable format.
  Mandrakelinux 10.1 ,2004
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